
Interdepartmental Partnership 

Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce a new partnership between the Marketing Department and the 

Sales Department. This collaboration aims to enhance our outreach and drive results as we 

move forward into the upcoming quarter. 

Through this partnership, we intend to leverage our combined expertise to create innovative 

campaigns and strategies that will benefit our clients and improve our overall performance. 

Please join us for an initial meeting on Date at Time in Location, where we will discuss our 

goals and how we can work together effectively. 

We believe that this partnership will yield fruitful results and foster a strong working relationship 

between our departments. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Company Name 


